
 

 Dear Parents,  
 
 Welcome to 4th grade! I am very excited to be your 
child’s teacher for the 2018-2019 school year. This is my 
second year teaching 4th grade, before that, I spent a lot of 
my time at Butler, beginning in 2014 as a student teacher, and 
then continuing as a long-term substitute in 1st and 3rd grade.  
  
 There is a list of supplies in the envelope your child 
brought home today. I do ask that you label all of the 
requested supplies with a name or initial and put them in a 
large Ziploc bag. Back to School Night will be Thursday, 
September 20th at 6:00 PM, remember to mark your calendars. 
I look forward to meeting each of you and discussing the 4th 
grade curriculum.  
  
 I am excited to work together so your child receives the 
best education possible. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to contact me, mbeveridge@cbsd.org. I 
hope you have a fun and relaxing summer with your family. I 
will see your child on September 4th for the first day of 
school.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Madison Beveridge (Ms. Beveridge) 
 


